
   

 

This week’s attendance is 95.3%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are: FS2 96.9% 

 

 

Weekly Word 
Care Curiosity Determination 

 
  

      
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

10.5.24 
 
Finally…finally, a bit of warm weather has arrived!  It’s 
been lovely this week (hence the numerous photos of 
the outdoors on X) but it still never ceases to amaze 
me how many children we have seen wearing three 
or more layers whilst running round the field!  As 
always, please make sure your child comes to school 
with suncream applied and a large water bottle when 
it’s hot outside (and just remind them to take their 

jumper or cardigan off when the sun is out!) 😊 
 
Whilst on the topic of summer, children in FS2 (top 
left) have been making fruit salads.  They looked 
absolutely delicious and the smiley faces tell you they 
had a great time cutting the fruit and arranging it in 
their pots. 
 
Middle left children in Y5 were making best use of the 
outdoor calm space.  The children have been tasked 
with naming this area so all being well a sign will go 
up in the next week or so.  A parent has very kindly 
offered to repaint the mural during the summer 
holidays so watch this space for any further updates. 
 
Bottom left children were designing and constructing 
buildings to withstand an earthquake!  I am told that 
some of the designs were creative and effective – one 
of them was built like a rocking chair! 
 
And finally, a questionnaire is going out tonight about 
a possible car boot sale at school.  Let us know if you 
are keen and we will try to make it happen!  Good luck 
to our Y6s who will be sitting their SATs tests next 
week.  We are all incredibly proud of you – now go 

and enjoy your weekends 😊 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 

Mr I. Johnson 
 
 
 
 
 
 


